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Have received from K.E. Malmborg of State Department letter A 
from Robert L. Keuch, Chief, Special Litigation Section, 

Criminal Division, Department of Justice. Keuch sent you 

a copy of the same letter dated March 17. As far as I am 

aware, the responsesyou sent him under date of 24 February 

are accurate, and I would appreciate it if you would so advise 

him. Is it also necessary for me to put my approval in 

writing by mail to him? Warm regards. 
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